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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2015 11:23 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: composting pilot program

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2015 9:54 AM 

To: Chyi Sun 

Subject: Re: composting pilot program  
  

Dear Ms. Landless-- Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: Chyi Sun <chyisun@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2015 8:17 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: composting pilot program  
  
Dear Mayor Mark - 

 

I am writing to express my support for a village composing program and would like to participate in the pilot 

program proposed by the Sustainability Committee.  It's a wonderful idea and a program that Scarsdale should 

offer to those who are interested.  Any little bit helps with reducing our impact on the environment. 

 

Sincerely,  

Chyi Landless 

95 Penn Road 


